
Important Notice of Privacy Incident 
We are notifying our valued patients of a data breach involving Change 
Healthcare, a unit of UnitedHealth, a third-party service provider. Though the 
full extent of the breach is still under investigation, it may include personal 
and health information shared for specific services. We are taking immediate 
steps to understand the impact and strengthen our data security, including 
working with cybersecurity experts and notifying relevant authorities. 

For your protection, we advise monitoring account statements and credit 
reports for unusual activity. Updates will be provided on our website as more 
information becomes available. We sincerely apologize for any concern this 
may cause and are committed to keeping you informed. For further inquiries, 
please continue to check our website. 

For Information on Protecting Your Privacy, Please Download, 
“Steps to Protect Your Data.pdf” from this link. 

http://cfosa.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/StepsToProtectYourData.pdf 

http://cfosa.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/StepsToProtectYourData.pdf

